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MINUTES OF BUDGET AND CONTROL BOARD MEETING
NOVEMBER 14, 1977

On November 8, 1977, a letter was received from Mr. Harry M
(Mac) Johnston, Jr., in which he conveyed a request from Senator Dennis
for authority to transfer $3,000 from a line item entitled "Secretary
Research (P)" to a second account identically titled. Both of these
accounts are contained in the 1977-78 Appropriation Act under The Senate
and it was subsequently determined that the account from which the funds
are to be transferred bears number 11064072 and the account to receive the
funds bears the number 11064071.
The following Board members were contacted by telephone between
November 8 and November 14, 1977 and each voted to approved the transfer:
Governor James B. Edwards
Mr. Earle E. Morris, Jr.
Senator Rembert C. Dennis
Mr. Tom Mangum
A copy of the letter fro’- Mr. Johnston and a copy of the reply

authorizing the transfer have been retained in these files and are identified

collectively as Exhibit 1.
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STATE OF SOUTH CAROLINA

OFFICE OF THE STATE AUOITOR
r O BOX 11333
COLUMBIA

WILLIAM T PUTNAM 20211 Telephone
State Auoitoh <6031 736-3106

November 17, 1977

Mr. Lovick Thomas, Clerk
The Senate

The Statehouse

Columbia, South Carolina

Dear Mr. Thomas:

In a letter dated November 8, 1977, Mr. Harry M. Johnston, Jr.,
submitted a request on behalf of Senator Rembert Dennis for Budget and
Control Board authority to transfer $3,000 from Account # 11064072 entitled
Secretary Research (P) to Account # 11064071 entitled Secretary Research

(P).

Budget and Control Board members were polled and those reached
unanimously approved this request.

We are enclosing transfer forms which should be completed and
returned to this office in order that this change may be effected. If any
assistance is needed in this matter, please feel free to call Mr. Thad
Dreher of this office.

Yours very truly

William T. Putnam
State Auditor

WTP: sc
xc: Mr. Thad Dreher

Senator Rembert C. Dennis
Mr. Harry M. Johnston, Jr
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November 8, 1977

Mr. William Putnam

State Auditor

205 Wade Hampton O ffice Building
Post O ffice Box 11333

Columbia, South Carolina 29211

Dear Mr. Putnam:

As you requested, this letter is in continued reference
regarding Mrs. Carol C. Pendarvis of the office of Senate Research.
I have consulted with Senator Rembert Dennis and he is amenable
and agreeable to transfer certain funds in order to increase Mrs.
Pendarvis* compensation level. Senator Dennis approved the transfer
of $3,000.00 from the second secretary's line item to the line item
denoted for the first secretary. The new figure after the transfer
would total $11,688.00. Senator Dennis indicated to me that you
would approve this action and if necessary would poll the Board as
to their approval of this action.

Mrs. Pendarvis has been a loyal and dedicated employee in the
Senate and we are most grateful if the action can be expedited.
For your information, | have consulted with Lieutenant Governor Harvey,
President of the Senate, and he also concurs in the above action.

Thank you for your many courtesies.

Sincerely

Harry M. Johnston , Jr.
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